CITY AND BOROUGH OF

JU

AMASKA'S CAPTAL CITY INFORMATION TO PROPOSERS
for

(C3) RFP No. E18-125
Design Services for Birch Lane
Pavement and Drainage Improvements

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Date Issued: October 20, 2017

The following information is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts
Division webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php. This is not
an addendum.

% There are currently no plans to install street lights as part of the Birch Lane Pavement
and Drainage Improvement project. Should CBJ elect to install street light during the
project design phase, the consultant may add an electrical engineer to their proposed
design team.



